
Click Here for Brother David's June Newsletter

SENIOR PROM: TONIGHT
CLASS OF 2024 GRADUATION LITURGY: FRIDAY, MAY 31 @ 7PM
CLASS OF 2024 COMMENCEMENT: SATURDAY, JUNE 1 @ 9AM

Congratulations to:

The Boys Golf Team for winning the League Championship and to Dean Muratore for Winning
the League Individual Championship
The Girls Lacrosse Team for Winning the League Championship.
The Girls Track Team for Winning the Intersectional Championship.
The Baseball Team for Winning the League Championship

http://www.stanthonyshs.org/
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/BDA-Newsletter-June.pdf


Library News

This past week we worked with Mr. Roveto’s 9th grade Social Studies classes to help prepare
them for a very engaging end of the year lesson he has planned. To get the thought process
going, students learned the QFT process strengthening their ability to improve and ask the
right questions. Using our Library’s school wide account, Mr. Roveto followed our lesson by
doing a digital EDU Breakout Game. This week we will be back with his classes to share
library resources that may help to support their activity. Thank you Mr. Roveto for working with
us.

As always, all staff, faculty and students are welcome to any of our resources! Contact us at
library@stanthonyshs.org, stop in, or call x 279 for assistance. Remember you have 24/7
access to Saint Anthony's Library

Coming Soon……
Senior Prom: May 28
Graduation Liturgy: May 31
Graduation: June 1

Athletics information can always be found at https://friarathletics.org/

Welcome Class of 2028!!!!!

Summer Tours are available on the website.
Still want to be a Friar, please call the Admissions O�ce.

Graduation Liturgy: Friday, May 31 at 7:00 PM
CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE: https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-
resources

mailto:library@stanthonyshs.org
https://na.accessit.online/STA19/#!resources/searchresult
https://friarathletics.org/
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-resources


We are now in the midst of the Final Farewells to the Class of 2024.
They have been an Outstanding Class and are leaving a great
legacy for all of us. The Senior Barbecue last Friday was a HUGE
SUCCESS!!!! Tonight we have the Senior Prom, followed by
Graduation Practice on Thursday, The Graduation Liturgy on Friday
and Finally the Commencement Exercises on Saturday morning. For
so many it will be a week to remember and celebrate. I want to once
again congratulate our Senior Class for all they have done to make
Saint Anthony’s High School a very special place.

As we head into June, we are preparing for Regents and Final Exams. I do hope everyone is takeing
advantage of extra help and getting all of your work turned in on time. We all want every student to
end the year well and be most prepared, so please use these �nal days to work hard and do your
best. Before you know, Summer will be here and we all will take a much needed break. Until then,
STOP, LOOK, LISTEN AND PREPARE!!!!!!

Brother David Anthony Migliorino, OSF
Principal

brdavid@stanthonyshs.org
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